
The Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Institute (Founded in 1980) 
Founders: C. L . Jones and Daniel L . Jones, Sr. 

Director and Administrator: Daniel L . Jones, Sr. 

First Semester Starts! September of 2010 

I I T i . 2:2: "And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same 
commit thou to faithful men, who shall he able to teach others also. " 

Dear Praying Friends, 

The thirtieth year of the Bethesda Fundamental 
Baptist Institute started with a teacher-student meeting 
on August 30, 2010. We had thirty in attendance, 
counting 6 of the 8 teachers. So we thought that we 
would have about 30 in the institute. Wrong! 

We started the institute with 35 students in the first course 
(Doctrines of the Bible I) and in the second course, 
Missions I we have 45 students! 

Five of the 45 are graduates who are returning to freshen 
up on some courses. We allow graduates to come back at 
any time free of charge. Usually we have about two a 
semester come back for one course (maybe one that they 
did not do so well in or one that is a new course). 

We are so glad that new students as well as graduates are 
interested in missions! 

We have a total of 6 churches represented in the student 
body and seven churches represented in the teachers of 
the Bible Institute. 

We are hoping that this course will help those who are 
called to be missionaries to strengthen their resolve and 
conviction to go to the field that God has called them to, 
in spite of the difficult times that we live in, both 
economically and politically. 

Please pray for our annual Missions9 Conference to be 
held the 14th through the 17th of October. Pray also for 
two new works that we are planning to start with 
graduates of the institute. 

In Him, 

Daniel L. Jones, 

Pictured here are 28 of the 30 men in the class. Four are 
pastors and one is a missionary and 3 are future 
missionaries. Four are newcomers! 

Pictured here are the 15 women in the class. Five of 
them newcomers! 

A partial view of the classroom. We use our auditorium 
and move benches and place tables every week. 

Sr. - Gal. 6:9 

Received for the Institute in August and September, 2010: 
Muchas Gracias! Thank You! 

You make it possible to teach the Word so that Mexicans can reach the World for 
Christ! 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support: I.B.F. I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 

Field Address: Apartado 963 - Monterrey, N.L. - 64000, Mexico 
For packages: 2525 W. Veterans Blvd - Lot 15, PMB 43A , Mission, Texas - 78572 

Field Phone: (817) 691-2309 E-mail: djonessr@hotmail.com 


